
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
KB/DE                                  September 2020 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 

 

 

School Fund Request – 2021/2022 

 
At this time of year, schools all around the country will be asking parents for their School Fund 
contribution.  School Fund is set up to help pay for equipment/experiences and events which our central 
funding unfortunately does not pay for.  Whilst we work hard at Tatsfield School to provide exciting 
opportunities which will enrich your child’s learning and school experience, these do come at a cost and 
therefore your support towards School Fund is extremely important. 
 
Last year, for example, we were able to pay for drama workshops, fund theatre groups and subsidise 
school visits and activities.  Each year, School Fund can raise over £6,000 to help pay for these extras 
and as such, without your contribution, the curriculum at Tatsfield School would be less rich. 
 
To this end, School Fund contributions for 2021/2022 are now due and we ask typical families to 
contribute £30 per child by either paying online via PMX or by setting up a standing order, sheet 
attached with the gift aid declaration. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support and helping to make the children’s school experience richer.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Kevin Bellinger 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

 

 


